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Faith Chase
faith@planetserver.com

August 26, 2020

Maui County Council
Planning and Sustainable Land Use Committee
Chair Councilmember Tamara Paltin

Aloha Chair Paltin & Committee Members,

I am writing to express support for the Moratorium on Transient Accommodation Permits on Lana‘i, item PSLU-72.
It is clear that our special small sister islands have good reason to do all that is necessary to protect their precious places. I
look forward to Moloka‘i island considerations.

I am writing in support of proposed bill, PSLU-59, preventing the conversion of long-term use
dwelling units into transient vacation rentals in the apartment, light industrial, and heavy industrial
districts, and to prohibit new stand-alone apartment units in the light industrial and heavy industrial
districts.

In closing I would like to express gratitude for the discussion and the piercing questions that has
brought about a solid plan moving forward. In particular I am pleased to hear the request to use the
GIS technology in helping with classifications and the greater ability to identify at quick glance the
variations necessary to make accurate decisions and determinations.

Mahalo Chair for your efficiency in conducting such a subject meeting that has been long awaited, I
appreciate your consistent decorum.

Sincerely,

Faith Chase


